
 

 

 
 
 
23 September 2022 
For MOT South Africa 
 
 
 
 
With a great big heart, I would like to thank Andiswa Makha, Training and Activities 
Manager from MOT SA as well as every who was involved with the arrangement and the 
training that we received. 
 
We all enjoyed every moment and have learned so much. I strongly believe that we can 
take the information that we learned over these 6 days and great a better environment for 
our youth and even our colleges.  
 
This even a change in our department behaviour towards each other as well we learned so 
much of each other. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Marisca Olivier 
Aftercare Supervisor 

 

 

 

 


